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Meeting with SCO Secretary General
In the framework of SCO Council of Heads of Government Meeting in Tashkent SCO Secretary General
Vladimir Norov met with ISRS team.

V.Norov shared his views on SCO role in the regional and international arena as well as the significance of
the upcoming SCO Council of Heads of Government Meeting to deepen relations among the SCO members.

He also stressed the importance of enhancing ties among research centers of SCO members to identify
promising areas for SCO development.


